Community

Clean Out

APOLLO PORCH ROOM

Any residents are welcome to help clean out the porch
room to reopen the space for all residents

APRIL 18TH, 2024

9:00AM-12:00PM
PITTSTON

HOUSING AUTHORITY

FOR MORE INFORMATION

Contact: Shannon Bonacci
sbonacci@pittstonhousingauthority.com
5706544601




